
	

 

Wednesday,	April	29,	2020	

Dear	West	Sechelt	Elementary	Community:		

Staff	Neighbourhood	Parade:	Friday,	May	1	
	
The	staff	miss	the	students	and	so,	at	the	urging	of	Mrs.	Andres,	we	would	like	to	invite	you	to	our	
neighbourhood	parade.	On	Friday	morning	at	11:30	AM,	the	staff	will	depart	the	parking	lot	at	
Chatelech	Secondary	and	drive	a	parade	of	over	30	cars	along	a	route	inside	the	school	catchment	
area.	We	won't	be	able	to	make	it	onto	EVERY	road,	but	we	will	hit	most	parts	of	the	neighbourhood.	If	
you	see	on	the	map	below	that	we	will	miss	your	street,	please	make	your	way	safety	to	a	location	we	
will	pass.	We	ask	everyone	to	take	care	with	their	physical	distancing,	but	hope	you	can	make	it	out	to	
give	us	a	shout	and	a	wave!		
Mr.	and	Mrs.	Allen	have	driven	the	route	and	expect	that	it	will	take	30-45	minutes	for	us	to	finish	at	
the	bottom	of	Wakefield	Road.	If	you	have	any	questions,	please	call	Mr.	Marshall	at	(604)	989-5763.	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	


